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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for April 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its contents 
are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, please 
see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

WVGS to Weather the Storm 

Save Our Public Library!  Save WVGS Collections and Services! 

A Very Easy Membership Survey Will Come to You 

The Fundraising Committee Requests Your Ideas 

Member Mutual Assistance is Available to You 

The Comfortable Genealogist 

Membership Committee Progress 

Reminder to Save (part of) the Date—Saturday, July 19 

A Portrait from the Past 

Please Send Us Your Family Heirloom Story 

Every Life Has a Story 

Middle Names 

WVGS Books Added for April 

Have You Created a Family History Record for Others? 

23andMe 

For Your Reference 

 


